
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Bill Green"; "agroves@slo.state.nm.us"
Cc: mpatterson@ramenergy.net; Blaine Rider; James Canterbury
Subject: RE: Emailing - RAM Yates State #2 Workplan, OCD Case 1R-4587
Date: Friday, March 10, 2017 1:31:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Dear Mr. Green:
 
NMOCD approves the delineation workplan for 1RP-4587 with these conditions. Please confirm.
 

1)      The maximum limit of permissible chloride levels for releases in areas, where depth to
groundwater is < 50 ft., is 250 mg/kg.

2)      Complete vertical delineation means obtaining 250 mg/kg chlorides and maintaining this
level for an additional 10 ft. below.

3)      Establish a baseline sample point outside of release area.
4)      As the minerals are owned by the State of NM, like approval from Amber Groves (State Land

Office) is required.
5)      Inform NMOCD and NMSLO of soil sampling witnessing opportunities.

 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Bill Green [mailto:Bill.Green@eccgrp.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2017 9:44 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: mpatterson@ramenergy.net; Blaine Rider <Blaine.Rider@eccgrp.com>; James Canterbury
<James.Canterbury@eccgrp.com>
Subject: Emailing - RAM Yates State #2 Workplan, OCD Case 1R-4587
 
Good Morning Ms. Yu:
 
Attached please find the remediation workplan for the Yates State #2 release, as we discussed last
Friday.
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Please review and comment.  We will begin remedial activity planning as soon as your response is
received.
 
Sincerely,

 
William “Bill” Green, PG 136, CPM
Texas Professional Geologist | Enviro Clean Cardinal
Hydrogeologist/Environmental Compliance Specialist
432.301.0209 x201 | 512.653.5305 cell
Bill.Green@eccgrp.com | www.eccgrp.com
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